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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We’ve had a few sunny moments this week but I feel like the cold and damp weather has really 

set in. Consequently, could you please make sure that your children come to school dressed 

for cold wet weather.  

This week was our last week of teacher clubs and I am sure you will join me in thanking our 

teachers for giving up their precious time to run a plethora of extra-curricular activities for the 

children to enjoy. Thank you. 

We had a great time in Celebration Assembly this week, sharing achievements both inside and 

outside of Perryfields. I was particularly pleased to present certificates to the winners of our 

Anti-Bullying Poetry competition, Alice, Florence and Emily! Well done to all those who entered 

the School Council’s competition.  Thank you, Mrs Canty, for organising. 

As always, classes have been bursting with great learning, fun and enthusiasm all week. 

Please take the time to check your child’s class blog so you can share their learning with them. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Jane Hasler 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell:  Connie 
Seuss:  Louis 

Walliams:  Sitara 
Lewis:  Adam A 

Dahl:  Arnav 
Rowling:  Ethan 
Tolkien:  Ashane 

Morpurgo:  Mo Danial 
Pullman:  Arjun 

 
 

Award for 
Outstanding Manners 

Abigail – Tolkien Class 
Pippa – Walliams Class 

 
PE Award 

Samuel - Rowling 
 

Spelling Award 
Pullman Class 

 
Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 

Dahl Class – 98.5% 



 

 
 
 
Coming up this term: 
 

Wednesday 6th December Panto Trip for Lower School – email sent 27th September 

Tuesday 12th December Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) – Please donate £1 
through your ScoPay account 

Tuesday 12th December Year 4 Christmas Service – Please join us at 9.15am 

Tuesday 12th December Christmas Dinner – email sent 14th November.  All orders should 
now be in.  Unfortunatley we cannot take late orders 

Wednesday 13th December  Panto Trip for Upper School – email sent 27th September 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together 
to improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
 
   

Year 3 97.9% 

Year 4 97.4% 

Year 5 96.4% 

Year 6 96.9% 

 
 

Year 3      

Reminders/Notices 
 

Teacher Clubs:  Monday Teacher Clubs have now finished.  Please collect your child at normal 
pick up time.  Sports and maths clubs will continue until Friday 8th December.  Please check 
correspondence from outside providers (LAMDA, Dance and Cricket) for end dates. 
 
Year 2 – 3 Admissions for September 2024 
The junior admission round has now opened for parents in year 2.  The closing date is 15th 
January 2024.  Applications can be made online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


 
Please see our new dinner menu below. 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

You are very warmly invited to join the Essex Symphony Orchestra and special guest 
narrator for a FREE FAMILY CONCERT on Saturday 9th December, 2pm-3pm at Christ 
Church, New London Road, Chelmsford. The concert will present musical settings of some 
of Roald Dahl’s much loved ‘Revolting Rhymes’ and it’s sure to be a thoroughly enjoyable 
afternoon as well as being a great way to introduce children to the sounds of a live 
orchestra!  
 
TICKETS ARE FREE BUT MUST BE RESERVED IN ADVANCE FROM OUR WEBSITE 
THROUGH THIS LINK: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/t-yapkqjg 
  
Please note that the concert will run for one hour, without interval. No food or drink allowed 
in the church. Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. Thanks to the Essex 
Community Foundation for their support. 
 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/t-yapkqjg


 
 


